
Minnesota Hospital Association  
Comments on H.F. 435, a bill regarding advanced practice registered nurses scope 

of practice. 

 

The Minnesota Hospital Association reminds policymakers of two key attributes of our 

Minnesota health care delivery system: high quality and low costs. Maintaining 

Minnesota’s high quality, low cost status – which includes patient care and the costs we 

all pay -- should be the foremost consideration when reviewing and debating health care 

profession legislation. 

 

H.F 435 was introduced during the 2013 legislature. At that time, the board of directors 

of MHA recommended a position of neutrality on the legislation.  

 


